
Journey of the Magi – a festive, light-hearted, joyful event with a moving and 

profound message.   
 
Following a sell-out year in 2019, Journey of the Magi is back, for churches to host for 
Advent 2020. If you’re wanting to find ways to bring your community together in a joyful 
way after lockdown, then why not share the joy and wonder of Christmas with your church 
and local community through this exhilarating, critically acclaimed performance. The show 
offers a bridge between contemporary life and Jesus’s birth, comparing our own personal 
journey to Christmas day with the journey that the wise men took. With sparkle and songs 
to keep the children engrossed and bags of good humour for the grown-ups, Journey of the 
Magi delights audiences of all ages and offers a chance to reflect, refocus and bring strength 
to the community.  
 
“Absolutely fabulous show. Wonderful mix of fun, wit, and meaning. It made me laugh 
and it made me cry all in a couple of minutes. (Hope you'll come back.)”  Richard, Poynton 
Methodist Church  
 
Springs is inviting churches to host a performance of Journey of the Magi, which we are 
planning to tour nationally from 21st November to 23rd December 2020. If a performance in 
2020 cannot go ahead due to COVID-19, bookings will be fully refundable or postponed until 
Advent 2021. 
 
Further information can be found on the Springs Dance Company website page 
https://springsdancecompany.org.uk/productions/journey-of-the-magi/, by emailing 
touring@springsdancecompany.org.uk or by calling 07876 752 910 
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